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Dear parents, children, staff, and parishioners,   
 

We welcomed back our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils, from France yesterday. An absolutely amazing 
time was had by all and memories were made that will last a lifetime! Whilst in France, the children 

visited a farm, where they experienced milking a cow; participated in lessons at a French School; 
learned more about the World Wars at the Somme Museum and enjoyed playing on the beach. The 
children learned so much and had the opportunity to hone their French speaking! Throughout the 

entire trip, the children were a true credit to our school, and we are so proud of them! A huge 
thank you to Mrs O’Malley, Mrs Aldrich, Mr Spencer and Mrs L O’Malley, who gave up their own 

family time to take the children to France.  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Workers of the Week 
Thank you so much to Miss Reily’s class today, for their wonderful class assembly about Budhism and Wassak Day.  It is so important that we learn 
about and celebrate other faiths and cultures in our school. You read beautifully children, and shared so much interesting information. Well done to all 
the children, who received a certificate or award today. I am very proud of you all! 
 

Nursery  Reception  Year 1  Year 2  Year 3  Year 4  Year 5  Year 6  

Quinn T  
Aibel A  

Blessing L  
Maksymilian S  

Ariana O-A  
Matylda K  

Adam W  
Liam A  

Nael K  
Timothy R  

George G  
Samuel L  

Ada G  
Karen A  Whole Year  

PE Days – New days Summer 1  

N/A  Thursday  Monday  
Wednesday  

Thursday  Thursday  Monday  
Friday  

Monday  
Tuesday  

Wednesday  
Friday  

Attendance: 95.1 Overall (total attendance for the week for the whole school) Our school target for this year is 97%.  

 96.1%  94.7%    97.5%        94%    97.5% 😊   94.7%   95.2%    92%  
House Point Winner  Leonardo House 226 points       Winning House overall – Leonardo House – 3790 points         

Class Attendance Winner  5K Miss Paterson        
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Year 2 SATs Week 
This week, Year 2 have been completing their statutory Key stage 1 assessments. The children have done an amazing job completing their special work 
this week and have shown so much perseverance when tackling test style questions. Thank you so much to all the staff, who supported the children in 
their tests and to the Year 2 teachers, who have worked so hard all year to help your children achieve their very best. 
 

 
 

First Holy Communion 
On Saturday 20th May, Year 3 will be making their First Holy Communion. The timings for the two masses are 

below: 
 

Saturday 20th May 10:30 Holy Communion – Miss Allport’s Class 
Saturday 20th May 12:30 Holy Communion – Mrs O’Connor/Miss Gibson’s Class 

 
 

Arrangements for the Communion Masses:  
-             Miss Allport’s class to arrive at church for 9.45am (mass begins at 10.30am) 
- Miss Gibson & Mrs O’Connor’s class to arrive at church for 11.45am (mass begins at 12.30pm) 
- Children to come straight into the church hall 
- Family photos will be taken before mass. 
- Families can then go into church and seats are first come, first serve 
- The children will come up in groups of 5 to receive the Eucharist. When parents see their child at the altar, they can come and stand behind 
their child. Maximum of 4 family members to stand around the child at this point. Family members will not receive the Eucharist at this time, they will 
return to their seats and can then come up for communion with the rest of the congregation once all the children have received communion.  
- At the end of the Sacred Dance, children will remain on the sanctuary steps for their official photo. Staff will then dismiss the children by 
sending them over to their family’s bench. Please can parents not gather around the steps at the end – we will send the children over to where you are 
sitting.  
- Photos on the altar can then be taken once all children have been dismissed to families.  
-             Additional parking will be available in the school grounds.  

 
We wish the children a happy and Holy day. 

 
 
 
Holy Communion Retreats 
Year 3 had the most amazing time this week, at Cardinal Wiseman for their First Holy 
Communion retreat day. We learnt about the meaning of discipleship through games, teamwork 
and a reflective prayer time! A huge thank you to Tom and Beth, for organising such a wonderful 
day for the children and to our amazing past pupils who helped to run the group activities. The 
children are now fully prepared to make their First Holy Communion on Saturday, and we look 
forward to celebrating with them all.  
 
 
 
 
Staff Emails 
In the current climate, with so many teachers leaving the profession, we would like to ensure our staff have a positive work/life balance. The staff at 
Sacred Heart are fantastic and often work late hours, planning lessons, marking books and making sure your children have the best possible education. 
To promote staff welfare, staff will only be available to respond to emails between 8:00am and 5:00pm. Please can I request, where possible, you avoid 
emailing staff outside of these hours.  I understand, that at times, it may be unavoidable, however, where possible, please ring the office or speak to 
your class teacher at the end of the day.  If you do need to contact the school outside of work hours, please email admin.SH@romeromac.com  
Many thanks for your support with this. 
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Orienteering 
Well done to some of our Year 4 pupils, this week, who presented the school in an Orienteering Competition. It was a real challenge, as the pupils had 
to find their way through a wood, unaided using a map and compass. As always, they were a credit to our school and showed great determination and 
perseverance.  
 
 

 
Kindness Week 
Next week, we will be celebrating Mental Health Awareness Week in school. Our theme this year is Kindness. 
We will be setting kindness challenges every day in the hope of spreading a little kindness throughout our 
school. If you would like to find more information about how to support positive mental health, I have included 
a link below. 
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/explore-mental-health 
 
 

 

Year 6 introduce………. The Wizard of Oz 
We are delighted to inform you, that our Year 6 children will be performing their 
End of Year Production at the Albany Theatre this year! They will be performing 
The Wizard of Oz and will be supported by our Year 5 children, who will form the 
ensemble. It will be an amazing experience for all involved and a brilliant way to 
create some lasting memories of their time at Sacred Heart. Their performance will 
take place on the evening of Tuesday 27th June – so please save the date! Tickets 
will be available shortly! This is not one to be missed!  
 
 
 
 
May is for Mary 
As we are in the month of May, our thoughts and our prayers turn especially to 
Mary, our Mother, in this month of dedication. On Friday 26th May, we will be 
holding our annual May Procession to pay homage to Our Lady; to think about 
her in our own lives and our faith. We will praise her through hymns and prayers.  
Mrs Severs’ class will lead us in our May Procession; we hope to have the 
assembly outside (weather permitting).  Parents are welcome to attend.  Please can 
I ask for all children to bring in bulbs, so on the day we can adorn the shrine of 
Our Lady, but then, after the procession, our Gardening Club will plant the flower 
bulbs across our school site, so that every spring our school will be FULL of 
flowers, a much more sustainable approach.  Thank you.  
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SAVE THE DATE 
Friday 16th June 2023. 
 (2:30pm until 5:00pm). 

More details to follow soon. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Change of date 
Class photographs will now take place on Friday 26th May.  Full winter uniform will need to be worn on this day and their will be no PE lessons. 
 
 
Summer Uniform 
We are smart at Sacred Heart! Some uniform reminders: 

• As it is Summer term, children are now welcome to wear summer uniform. This means that in all year groups, children may wear grey 
tailored shorts instead of trousers or blue gingham summer dresses.  In addition, children may choose to wear a blue polo shirt with the 
Sacred Heart logo instead of a shirt and tie.   

• Please can all children ensure that they come to school in the correct PE kit, on their PE days, so that they can access the PE curriculum. 
Some Y5/6 girls have been wearing cropped t-shirts. This is not part of our P.E. kit and are not allowed to be worn for P.E. lessons.  

• Shoes – please can I ask for children to ensure that they are wearing black school shoes (not trainers), except on P.E. days. 
• Hair – long hair should be tied up please. We have had a number of cases of nits recently. Children are less likely to catch these if their hair 

is tied back. Bobbles, hairbands etc should be in school colours.  
 
Week at a glance 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  
Mrs Ellis 
Head of School 
 
 

Date Time Activity 

Value and Virtue – Learned and Wise   
Monday 22nd May  All Day Guitar  
Tuesday 23rd May  All Day 

9:00am 
12:00am 
 

Drums and Piano 
Blue Coat Y6 Transition Visit 
Catholic Schools Football Rally 

Wednesday 24th May All Day Y3 Jewish Temple Visit 
Thursday `25th May  All Day 

11:30am 
Y2 trip Hatton 
Dance Competition 

Friday 26th May  9:00am 
All Day 

Class Assembly – Mrs Severs Class Assembly 
Class Photographs – FULL WINTER UNIFORM PLEASE 
Break up for Half Term 
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